
PUBLIC NOTICE
25th August 2023

OFFICE RELOCATION NOTICE

To our valued stakeholders

Please be advised that star�ng August 28th, 2023, the Botswana 
Energy Regulatory Authority (BERA) Office will be reloca�ng to;  

Plot 1156 Khama Avenue 1, Lobatse at Botswana Geoscience Ins�tute 
(BGI) offices

Office numbers remains unchanged:
+267 5330932

For enquiries you may reach us at info@bera.co.bw or visit our 
Gaborone Office at Finance Park plot 111 Gaborone.

We apologise for any inconvenience.

h�ps://www.bera.co.bw


